
 

 

 

 

 

 

18 July 2017 

RESULT OF INQUIRY – Mr. T. DUNN 

STEWARDS:  L.G. Michalanney, D. Jonas, S. Paprzycki-Baker 

 

On Wednesday 19 July, 2017, Greyhound Racing South Australia (GRSA) Stewards opened an 

inquiry into the alleged conduct of Owner Mr. Tim Dunn in the Angle Park kennel house during the 

race meeting on Thursday 29 June, 2017. 

Mr. Dunn was provided with two opportunities to attend the scheduled inquiry.  As he failed to 

attend, Stewards proceeded without him present. 

After considering evidence from a GRSA Official and evidence from a phone conversation with Mr. 

Dunn on Monday 17 July, 2017, Stewards issued Mr. Dunn with a charge under Greyhound 
Racing Rule GAR 86(p); which reads: 
 

A person (including an official) shall be guilty of an offence if the person- 
disobeys or fails to comply with the lawful order of a Steward or other person or 
body having official duties in relation to greyhound racing  

 

Stewards deemed Mr. Dunn to have disobeyed the lawful order of an official to leave the 

kennel house when requested to do so and he had failed to give his name when requested. 

Stewards found Mr. Dunn guilty of the charge and he was fined $250.   

Mr. Dunn has been advised in writing of the outcome of the inquiry.   

In assessing penalty Stewards took into consideration the need for the penalty to serve as a 

deterrent for himself and others in relation to this type of behaviour. 

 

L.G. MICHALANNEY  
INTEGRITY MANAGER 
 


